
THE NEW TERM

InIn their first week at ISCA, students visited the Tate 
Modern in the heart of London to enjoy international 
contemporary art. Art and design tasks were set which 
will provide valuable research for future projects. The 
day culminated in a visit to Central Saint Martins to view 
the work of graduating ISCA students who have spent 
the summer working on the FAD Plus course. 

FASHION INSIDER

AsAs part of our commitment to preparing students for 
their future careers we were delighted when designer 
Chetna Bhatt (Fashion Designer at Zandra Rhodes) 
took time away from her hectic schedule at London 
Fashion Week to conduct a masterclass in surface 
design. Ms Bhatt advised students that, "As a designer 
it's important to have a source of inspiration. You have 
toto put your own stamp on things. Learning never stops 
and I'm still learning every day."

EXPERT ADVICE

Students were able to tap into a wealth of industry 
experience when Professor Jimmy Choo and a team of 
young designers recently visited ISCA. Professor Choo 
said that skills and design knowledge are integral to 
success within the industry. He also spoke of the 
importance of sharing ideas and embracing a importance of sharing ideas and embracing a 
collaborative approach when working.

THE ART OF CONVERSATION

Last week, ISCA's Honorary Patron Edward Guinness 
met with Professor Jimmy Choo and Executive Director 
Colin Kerrigan. Over afternoon tea, the men discussed 
topics ranging from the importance of art education, 
developmentsdevelopments in 3D printing, the fundmental skill of 
drawing and the strong link between art and science. It 
was also an opportunity to talk about a special prize for 
drawing that ISCA will be launching later this year. 


